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A message from the head….. 
 
On Thursday it was the 20th anniversary for World Book 
Day.  It was wonderful to see the array of costumes, and 
characters brought to life, from the children’s favourite 
books.  Thank you for supporting the children to get into 
the spirit of the day by helping with their costumes. 
 
Please remember the school regularly shares photos of 
activities, and the exciting learning that takes place during 
the day, on Twitter.  Why not follow us @BrickhillLower. 
 
The consultation evenings will be held on Tuesday 28th 
March and Thursday 30th March.  Appointment sheets 
will be available in the school entrance from Monday 20th 
March to enable you to sign up for a convenient time to 
see your child’s class teacher.  We look forward to seeing 
as many parents/carers as possible. 

 
Mrs Wilson  
Headteacher 
 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Mon 6th 12.10-12.55 Mad Science Club (last one) 

Tues 7th 12.30-1.00 
3.30-4.15 
3.35-4.35 
3.40-4.40 

Knitting Club 
Recorder Club 
KS2 Tennis Club 
Minecraft Club 

Weds 8th 3.25-4.15 Homework Club 

Thurs 9th 3.25-4.30 Art Club 

Fri 10th 3.30-4.30 Falcons Gym Club 

Golden Book children for last week 

Chicks Seth and Freddie 

Ducklings Oliver and Sammy 

Skylarks Connor and Oliwer 

Chaffinches Leo, Riley, Morton, Ashmi and  
Isabella 

Swans  Iman, Lawrence, Oscar and Chelsea 

Owls Jack, Jay , Caitlin and Mandisa 

Puffins  Brandon, James, Sanvedya, Charlie, 

William and Jamie 

Pheasants Aayan, Danils, Octavia, Orlando and 

Sophie 

Eagles  Jessica, Miles, Marley, Tyler,  Theo, 
Ben, Baktash, Grigoriy, Abi, Jess and    
Temitope  

Kestrels Kian, Oliver M, Ryan K, Jess P and 
Sara 

Well done & keep up the 

good work.  

 

 

Royal Mail Christmas Stamp Design Competition 2017 

If your child would like to enter the competition, a       
template with further details will be in the book bags  

today.  Please put your child’s name and age in the space 
provided at the top of the sheet and sign at the bottom  

 of the form. 
 

Competition Details 
The theme is ‘What the Christmas Season means to you’ 

and the design you would like to see on a Christmas 
stamp.  Children should draw in the space provided     

using lots of colour.   
 

Please return your entries to school by  
Friday 10th March 2017.  

 Good luck! 
 

PTA Dates for your Diary 
22nd March - Mothers Day Gift Sale 

31st March -  Magic Show  
12th May - Quiz Night 

Further details to follow. 

Coming soon….. Cake sale and book sale 
during the week beginning 20th March 

with all proceeds going to Red Nose Day.  
These will be run by the Year 4 children, 

and they will be sending out more  
           details soon. 


